
 

 

 

April 20, 2020 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Subject: Clarification on Price Movement 

 

Ref.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2020-2021/247 dated April 20, 2020 

 

With reference to your e-mail dated April 20, 2020 bearing Ref No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2020-

2021/247 with regard to the significant movement in price of the Company’s securities at your 

exchange. In this connection, we wish to inform you that there is no information/announcement, 

including impeding announcement, required to be made by the Company which, in our opinion, may 

have a bearing on the price/volume behavior in the Company’s scrip. 

 

We hereby confirm that Company has been making prompt disclosure of all events/information that 

have a bearing on the operation/performance of the Company which include all price sensitive 

information etc. within the stipulated timeline, as required under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Hence, we are unable to comment on the significant movement in the price of Company’s security 

across Exchange in the recent past and the Management of the Company is in no way connected with 

any such price/volume movement. 

 

Kindly take the same on your records and oblige.  

 

For Time Technoplast Limited 

 

Sd/- 

 

Manoj Kumar Mewara 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 


